
Kings Crossing Patio Homeowners Association 
News alert …. 
Dear Kings Crossing Patio Residents: 

Aspen is almost finished with installing the cable for Comcast in Kings Crossing from 
the south side of Oakwood Forest to Rustic Woods.     

If you had any damage or experienced issues with Comcast or their contractors, 
Aspen Company, please use the information below and report the issue to the email 
provided 

 X f i n i t y i n f o k i n g w o o d @ t h e a s p e n c o m p a n y . c o m o r 
Aspen.damages.kingwood@theaspencompany.com  

Or by phone at 281-578-1000.  Even if Aspen just dug holes and didn’t refill them 
properly, you need to file a claim for them to respond.              

There are two contact numbers of the representatives to call if you do not receive 
action taken to resolve the issue with your property by sending emails as they have 
requested .Joe Robles | SR Manager, Business Development | Comcast – Texas 
Region 

C 832.707.0542 
Joe_robles@cable.comcast.com 

Ernest W Spicer Jr 
Vice President Governmental Affairs 
The Aspen Utility Company 
ernests@theaspencompany.com 
Mobile: 281-744-1152 

Also, please notify the office of District E City Councilman, Fred Flickinger, of 
C o m c a s t i s s u e s n o t b e i n g p ro p e r l y re s o l v e d a t t h e i r e m a i l : 
districte@houstontx.gov.  You may also phone Dustin Hodges, District E Chief of 
Staff, North Sector at 832-393-3008. 

You are always welcome to send an email to your management at 
info@kingwoodassociationmanagement.com or call KAM at 281-359-1102. They 
will be glad to assist you. 
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